
Dear Plot Holders, 
 
A couple of reminders -  
 
CHRISTMAS EVENT: A reminder of our Christmas Event on Sunday 8th December 
from 11am to 1pm with mulled wine and mince pies in the hut. If the weather is fine 
we will fire up the BBQ. We will also have our annual raffle which will be drawn at 
12.45. We always have a hamper of food and a small drinks hamper as well as many 
other prizes. Please come and join us and if you have anything suitable for either 
hamper or as a prize we would be grateful for any donations. Anything received that 
isn't used at Christmas will be used at the fair on the green in May. 
 
CPZ PARKING PERMITS: Our existing permits run out at the end of this month and 
we've now paid to renew them - we'll be changing the code on the permit box and 
providing the new permits from Monday 2nd December - If you wish to continue 
using the permits, please contribute £3 to cover their use for a year - you can give 
your money to a member of the committee or leave it in the community hut in an 
envelope with your name on it and let us know it's there. The new code for the box 
will be sent out to all those that have paid before the changeover. 
 
BRAG AGM: The Borough of Richmond Allotment Group (BRAG) is holding their 
AGM (which Briar Road allotment tenants are entitled to attend) on Monday 9th 
December at 7pm in the Salon Room at York House.  Council representatives will 
also be attending.     
  
Kind regards and we hope to see you at the Christmas event. 
Gill and the committee 
 


